
 
 
 

May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Illinois Department of Public Health required twelfth grade students to show proof of 
recent meningococcal conjugate vaccination (MCV).  Twelfth graders need to show 
proof of receiving two doses unless the first dose was administered after 16 years of 
age.  In this case, only one dose after 16 years of age is required.   
 
Students will need to submit proof of the above requirement for entrance into twelfth 
grade. Please forward this information during registration prior to the start of school.   
Please feel free to contact me at 309-935-6781 if you have questions or concerns 
regarding this requirement.   Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Ms. Bree 
School Nurse 
Annawan Schools 
 
 
 

Parents/Guardians who object to examinations(s) or immunization(s) on religious 
grounds must complete and submit the Illinois Certificate of Religious Exemption form.  
This form must be completed in its entirety by the parent/guardian and signed by the 
physician, advanced practice nurse, physician assistant performing the examination.  
The statement must set forth the specific religious belief that conflict with the 
examination(s) or immunization(s).  Each vaccine that is objected must be listed. The 
form is available on the Public Health website at www.dph.illinois.gov . 


